
 

 

 

S41 Sensor Line Obsolescence Notice  
 

Overview 

Datalogic reminds you that the S41 Miniature Sensor 

Line will be discontinued at the end of year 2018. 

The discontinuation of the product line will include also 

the special products and brand label models, if any. 

S41 is replaced by S100 for base models or S45 for more 

advanced functions. 

LAST BUY ORDERS 

Last buy orders will be accepted with limited support 

until end of June 2019. When a product has moved to 

‘Limited Support’ status, parts for sale and repairs are 

limited to available inventory.  Products may be accepted for out-of-warranty repair, but 

Datalogic cannot guarantee repairs will be completed. 

Delivery time will be confirmed at receipt of the specific order.  In the event of orders 

exceeding quantities available, Datalogic may not be able to fulfill all orders.  

For More Information 

 

Please contact your Datalogic Sales Representative, System Consultant or  Datalogic’s 

Customer Service.   


